COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

25rd December, 1920.

Dear 8irs,

With referenne to your firast entry report
on the new s.s., "SRANSTONE®, it is observed that this
vessel was launched on the 7th October last,

#ith regard thereto, I have to inform you
that no Launshing Report (Return 1) appears to have been
received from you om this case, and in consequence the
partieulars of the vessel do not appear in the Register
Book, and this has led to some inconvenience ag the

 Inourance Brokers have called at this 0ffice to-day with
reaard to the watter,

I have therefore to request that you will
be good enmough in future to see that a Launching Form ias
forwmarded in the eases of all new vessels, imrediately
after the launch takes Place.

I am, Dear 2irs,
Yours faithfully.
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